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The response deadline shown in Request for Qualifications No. 0115 dated August 8, 2024, is hereby 

postponed to an undetermined future date, while the City of Natchitoches considers revisions to the 

selection criteria shown therein. 

Questions relative to this Addendum should be directed to Mr. Nick Verret, City Engineer, at 

nverretjr@natchitochesla.gov. 
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